
	
	
	
	
	

	
	

FIRST	CALL	FOR	PAPERS		
The	9th	conference	of	The	Nordic	Research	network	on	Special	Needs	Education	
in	Mathematics	(NORSMA)	in	Vaasa,	Åbo	Akademi	University,	Finland.	
	
The	NORSMA	network	welcomes	researchers	and	professionals	working	with	educational	
development	in	the	field	of	special	needs	in	mathematics	to	submit	their	contributions	for	the	
conference.	The	scientific	conference	takes	place	May	22-23rd	2018	and	a	Teacher	Day	with	
practical	workshops	is	organized	on	May	21st.	
	
Important	dates	
The	submission	of	papers,	short	oral	presentations	and	presentations	of	educational	
development	work	opens	December	1st	through	the	conference	website.	The	deadline	for	
submissions	is	January	15th	2018.		
	
Further	information		
More	information	such	as	submission	guidelines	can	be	found	on	the	conference	website	
http://blogs2.abo.fi/norsma9/.	Please	contact	norsma9@abo.fi	for	any	conference-related	
questions.	
	
	
	
We	look	forward	to	seeing	you	in	Vaasa	next	May!	
	
On	behalf	of	the	organizing	committee:	
	
Johan	Korhonen,	Åbo	Akademi	University	
	
	

 
	


